Suggested Endowment Bulletin Messages

Memorialize a loved one with a gift to the (parish/school) endowment fund. Your gift could bear
your loved one’s name, and may be in any amount. It’s a beautiful way to pass on our Catholic
heritage and remember someone special. Contact the parish office or the Catholic Foundation of
Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org to learn more.

Make a gift that will make a difference. Your gifts of cash, stock, real estate, individual
retirement account (IRA), and insurance are needed to make our (parish/school) endowment
grow, giving our Church perpetual income. Contact the parish office or the Catholic Foundation
of Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org today to learn more of
how a gift can be transformed into an eternal gift that helps pass on our Catholic heritage.

Your employer may help you pass on our Catholic heritage. Some companies will match gifts
made to endowments. That means your gift may be worth more than you think. Ask your
employer if they have a matching gift program and then contact the parish office or the Catholic
Foundation of Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org.

Just as we plan to ensure financial health for our families, we must plan for the health of our faith
families. Your planned gift to our (parish/school) endowment will provide financial support
forever. You have a wonderful Catholic heritage. Pass it on! For more information contact the
parish office or the Catholic Foundation of Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email
stewdev@archkck.org.

Don’t cancel life insurance you no longer need! By naming our (parish/school) as beneficiary,
you’ll provide lasting financial support and possibly qualify for tax benefits as well. Be an angel
and pass on your Catholic heritage by contacting the parish office or the Catholic Foundation of
Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org.

Leave the (parish/school) endowment in your will or trust. This is a great way of leaving a
legacy for future generations of families who will depend on the faith and community that
(parish name) provides. Contact the parish office or the Catholic Foundation of Northeast
Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org for more information.

Have you updated your will lately? Please prayerfully consider naming the (parish/school)
endowment as a partial beneficiary in your will or trust. This gift will be felt by generations to
come. Contact the parish office or the Catholic Foundation of Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-
0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org for more information.
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Leave a legacy by giving to the (parish/school) endowment. The endowment provides a stream
of income in perpetuity. Your gift will be felt for generations to come. Contact the parish office
or the Catholic Foundation of Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email
stewdev@archkck.org for more information.

Imagine a gift that gives forever. That’s exactly what a bequest in your will or making the parish
the beneficiary of a life insurance policy can do for our parish endowment. The plans you make
now will strengthen our parish family by providing perpetual financial support year after year.
Learn more by contacting the parish office or the Catholic Foundation of Northeast Kansas at
(913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org.

Where there is a will there is a way to be an angel for our parish. Please remember our parish
endowment in your will. Your lawyer can add a simple inexpensive amendment (codicil) to your
existing will. Learn more by contacting the Catholic Foundation of Northeast Kansas at (913)
647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org.

Consider your Christian responsibility to yourself, your family and to God to be a wise steward
of the blessings God has given you. How will your blessings be passed on to those you love and
care for when you die? Planning now will help those that mean the most to you benefit forever.
It’s easy to include our parish endowment fund in your will. This will provide annual income to
the parish forever. Call the parish office or the Catholic Foundation of Northeast Kansas at (913)
647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org to learn how simple and easy it is to include our parish
in your will.

You can give a lasting gift to our parish without spending a dime. Life insurance no longer
needed or a simple line in your will can benefit our parish endowment and provide financial
support year after year. It’s a wonderful way to pass on your faith and love for our parish. It’s
simple and easy to accomplish. Contact the parish office or the Catholic Foundation of
Northeast Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org.

Planning for death is as natural for the Christian as planning for life. As stated in 1 Timothy 5:8;
“if anyone does not take care of his own, and especially of his household, he has denied the faith
and is worse than an unbeliever.” Having a will IS good stewardship. Take care of your family
and your parish. Remember our parish endowment fund in your will and benefit our parish
forever. For more information, contact the parish office of the Catholic Foundation of Northeast
Kansas at (913) 647-0365 or email stewdev@archkck.org.
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